Preparatory Holidays for Annual Examination

Dear Students,

We would like to inform you that the school will remain closed for the next two days i.e. March 10 and 11 as Preparatory Holidays to facilitate your focused and effective exam preparation. This time should be utilized diligently for revision and reinforcement of key concepts.

Additionally, we are resending the exam date sheet for your reference. Kindly review it carefully and plan your preparation accordingly.

We extend our best wishes for your upcoming examinations. May your hard work and dedication lead to excellent results. Stay focused, study efficiently, and approach your exams with confidence.

Best Regards, ZLVS

Maga